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May 12, 2009 

 

 

 

Brenda Konkel 

511 E. Mifflin Street 

Madison, WI  53703-2313 

 

Dear Brenda, 

 

We would like to express our thanks and appreciation for your work with the City of Madison Early 

Childhood Care and Education Board and the Office of Community Services.  Your professionalism, 

commitment, and expertise, combined with your dedication to serving under-represented populations 

has served the City Council, OCS, the ECCEB, and child care and community resource programs well.  

 

We wish you well and hope that you will remain a strong advocate and voice in the community for 

quality early care and education and underserved populations. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Joanne Brown  Jolene Ibeling Bill Clingan 

ECCEB Chair  Child Care Program  

Coordinator 

Community Development 

Division Director 

 

Department of Planning & Community & Economic Development 

Community Development Division 

Madison Municipal Building, Suite 225 
215 Martin Luther King, Jr. Boulevard 

P.O. Box 2627 
Madison, Wisconsin 53701-2627 

TTY/Textnet   866 704 2318 
PH   608 266 6520 

FAX  608 261 9626 


